

STATE OF OKLAHOMA Board of Examiners of Psychologists

MINUTES OF THE OPEN MEETING OF THE BOARD March 16, 2012

An open meeting of the Board of Examiners of Psychologists was held at 2:00 p.m. on Friday, March 16, 2012 at the Veterinary/Dental Board, 201 NE 38th Terrace, Suite 1 & 2, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma. In attendance were R. Hand, Ph.D., Chair of the Board; P. Fischer, Ph.D., Vice-Chair of the Board; M. Cohn, Ph.D.; S. Beasley, Ph.D.; T. Bourdeau, Ph.D.; S. Turner, member of the Board; T. Vaughn, Ph.D., Director of Professional Affairs; T. Rose, Executive Officer; and M. Lane, Assistant Attorney General.

The Board discussed the desire to quicken the complaint process.

The Board discussed the investigation process and the role of investigators.

The Board discussed printing a directory.

The Board discussed the budget and expenses.

The Board discussed the PLUS application, its challenges and its possible directions.

The Board discussed the OSBEP website.

The Board discussed Dr. Vaughn's recommendation of discipline listings on the Board website.

The Board discussed the examination process.

Dr. Fischer made a motion to adjourn. Dr. Bourdeau seconded the motion and the motion passed. Beasley, Cohn, Fischer, Bourdeau, and Turner voted for the motion to adjourn.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Ashley East

Administrative Assistant